
 
 

** Update as of March 30, 2020 ** 
 
Dear AF Students and Members,  
 
First of all, I would like to thank you for your continued support and patience               
during this challenging period. I hope you and your families are safe and healthy. 
  
As many of you are aware, we began making preparations last week to establish              
the ability to teach remotely. I am happy and proud to report our teachers and               
students alike rose to this challenge, and we started conducting our first group             
classes as of last week!  
 
So far, we have received significant positive feedback regarding students' first           
experiences of ​LIVE ONLINE learning.  
  
We will continue to refine and improve on these initial steps with the goal of               
providing you the same interactive learning experience you have come to expect            
from the Alliance Française, while allowing you to adapt to the current situation. 
 

We will be able to host all of our classes through the end of the Early Spring                 
session and beyond. 
 
Our next step will be to provide you cultural and relevant content via our different               
social media channels in order to provide you some entertainment and relief, all             
while learning French or about French or Francophone culture of course!  
  
Merci et a très bientôt - ​en ligne! 
 

Patricia Meausoone​, Executive Director 
 


